
A few Bahá’ís in a small town in Australia planned to have a “Special Day 

of Joyous Giving” to gather money for the buildings around the Arc on the 

Mt. Carmel. None of them was rich and they were not able to save much 

money but the love of Bahá’u’lláh usually wins over the hearts of His 

followers. They chose the Birthday of Bahá’u’lláh for the happy occasion 

and on that blessed day, in a spirit of joy and gratitude, this small group of 

Bahá’ís gave generously for His Cause and collected over one thousand 

dollars! 

 (Stories about Baha’i Funds, page 39), by Gloria Faizi. 

 

 


